
 

 

 
 
 
Eddie Bradley  Oct 1 
Roxane Hicks  Oct 1 
Robin Jones   Oct 1 
Dalton Bradley  Oct 2 
Bradley Kendall  Oct 2 
Mary Lynne Kimsey  Oct 5 
Jamison Wood  Oct 5 
Sandy Dyer   Oct 6 
Jessica Ledford  Oct 6 
Grady Thomason  Oct 6 
Kaye Allen   Oct 7 
Jase Newton   Oct 8 
Jax Newton   Oct 8 
Dianne Palmer  Oct 8 
Henry Chambers  Oct 9 
Scott Back   Oct 11 
Donna Manus  Oct 11 
Tracy Parker   Oct 11 
Cliff Bradshaw, Jr.  Oct 13 
Cheryl Jarrard  Oct 13 
Kendra Back   Oct 16 
Quilla Bradley  Oct 17 
Cooper Woody  Oct 17 
Darlene Bradshaw  Oct 18 
Luann Mowrey  Oct 18 
George Silver  Oct 19 
Inda Tinney   Oct 22 
Robert Hunter  Oct 23 
Jeff Stowers   Oct 23 
Brett Bradshaw  Oct 25 
Gail West   Oct 28 
Brian Kinsey   Oct 29 
Carolyn Chastain  Oct 30 
Diane Rouse   Oct 30 
 

“All the days ordained for me  
were written in Your book  

before one of them came to be."  
(Psalm 139:16b, NIV)  

 

1675 U.S. Hwy 76 East, P.O. Box 474  
Hiawassee, GA  30546  706.896.2424 

mbc@brmemc.net 
visit our webpage at  

www.mbchiawassee.org 

 
 

 
 
 
 

SIGN UP ON OUR WEBSITE @ 
WWW.MBCHIAWASSEE.ORG 

 
 

OCT 1 -   TACO SOUP 
OCT 8 -   TACOS 
OCT 15 - BAKED SPAGHETTI & SALAD 
OCT 22 - SOUP BEANS, CORNBREAD & SLAW 
OCT 29 -  NO MEAL - TRUNK OR TREAT 
 

WEDNESDAYS, FROM 5:30 - 6:15 PM 
COST IS $5.00 PER ADULT,  

YOUTH & CHILDREN ARE FREE 

October Calendar 
OCT 2     6 PM PRAYER MINISTRY 
OCT 5     BAPTISM IN 2ND SERVICE 
OCT 5     OFFERING FOR GIDEONS MINISTRY 
OCT 7     11 AM GLOW LUNCHEON 
OCT 14   12:30 - 2 PM NECESSARY CLOSET 
OCT 19   5 PM MEN’S CHILI/CORNHOLE @ CAMP   
                HOSANNA 
OCT 24  MEN’S OUTREACH - TIME TBD 
OCT 26    PASTOR RON’S 1ST SUNDAY IN PULPIT 
OCT 26    4 - 6 PM CHURCH PICNIC 
OCT 29    5:30 - 7 PM TRUNK OR TREAT 

 

 

THE MACEDONIA CHRONICLE - OCTOBER 2025 

Love GOD 
Love OTHERS 

Serve ALL 

Hello Macedonia Family!   
 

     I am anxiously awaiting our arrival in 
Hiawassee.  We are scheduled to move the 
16 and 17th of October and am looking for-
ward to worshipping with you all on the 
19th.  I’m also looking forward to our 
Men’s Chili Cook-off and hope all of the 
guys will join us for a great time of food 
and fellowship on the 19th.   
     I am so thankful for how God has al-
ready been at work with baptisms and new 
members.  He is so good!  While I’m not 
there yet physically know that I’m praying 
for you and am here to talk if you need 
me.  Invite a friend and I’ll see you soon! 

 

Because of Jesus, 
Pastor Ron 



 

 

 
     It’s always a perfect start 
to the monthly newsletter 
when I get to share the 
MOST important news! John 
Oliver Davis was saved dur-

ing KidZone on “Bring Your Bible to Church 
Sunday” September 14th. This young man is a 
blessing to everyone who knows him, and I 
am so happy that he made the decision to 
follow Jesus. On Sunday, September 21st, 
Junith Ledford was baptized after accepting 
Jesus as her Savior during VBS this past 
summer. My heart is full knowing that these 
precious souls belong to Jesus. Thank you, 
parents, grandparents, volunteers, etc. for 
investing in the spiritual growth of our chil-
dren. Keep planting those seeds!  
     Sunday, September 28th was “Every Kid 
at Church Sunday.” We had a phenomenal 
group of kids in our children’s department! 
During Sunday School, we totaled 15 children 
nursery through 5th grade, and during the 
10:45 worship service, there were a total of 
25 kids (5 in nursery, 3 in preschool, and 17 
in KidZone). I don’t normally post numbers, 
but I wanted our church family to see the 
growth we are experiencing in our children’s 
ministry. It is too exciting not to share! God 
is moving at Macedonia, and I appreciate the 

faithfulness of 
our families.  
     Macedonia 
KidZ, you are 
getting your very 
own space! Ren-
ovations began 
the week of Sep-
tember 22nd in 
the basement to 
create a KidZone 
area along with 
updates to the 
children’s classrooms for kindergarten through 5th 
grades. We appreciate the men who have been working 
hard to get this room ready, and to Ken for giving up his 
office space downstairs for the children’s ministry. I 
can’t wait to worship in this new space! 
     Trunk-or-Treat will take place on Wednesday, Octo-
ber 29th from 5:30 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. 
    Mark your calendars starting Sunday, November 30th 
for our 4-week Christmas series, “Compassion Crew,” 
where top secret agents will be assigned a very special 
mission! This year’s children’s Christmas event is 
scheduled for Wednesday, December 17th, and parents 
are invited and encouraged to attend! 
     Our benches have been full on Sundays and our ta-
bles overflowing on Wednesdays. God is continuing to 
work in the hearts of our kids, and I am thankful for His 
many blessings!  

Love in Christ, 
Mrs. Wendy 
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      Summer was Great!! But now we head into fall. It seems that the youth and kids have 
really enjoyed the new Gaga Pit this year and we are very grateful for the church’s will-
ingness to invest in it. Going into fall, we have started a new Bible Study series by Shane 
Pruitt called, “Not My Jesus”. We are taking a closer look at who the real Jesus of the 
Bible is and how the Jesus that the world is trying to create isn’t real. It is my hope that 
we will grow more confident and strong in the true Jesus, our Savior and God. We are 
also working through different games and challenges to learn the books of the Bible and 
where they belong. Many, like myself, have wonderful Bible apps on our phone that we 
love to use. These are great but using these only can cause us to forget where a book  is 
placed in the Bible. I hope that before next summer students will quickly be able to lo-
cate any book in the Bible when needed and understand that book’s purpose.  
 In Sunday School we are in the middle of a competition. The top 13 most dedi-
cated students, in attendance to Sunday School, through November 30th will go with 
us to a youth camp put on by the Georgia Baptist Association at Wild Adventures 
Theme Park in Valdosta on January 1st through the 3rd. It is called the Move Confer-
ence. It will not cost the students anything other than what they spend personally.  
 Thank you again Macedonia for all your support, prayers and love as we push 
forward for Christ. 

Pastor Donnie Jarrard  


